
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
Pursuant to Indiana Code 20-26-7-37, notice is hereby given that the 
Board of School Trustees of the Tri-Township Consolidated School 
Corporation will meet at 6:00p.m. on September 22, 2025 at Tri-Township 
Schools, Wanatah, Indiana, to hold a hearing to discuss and hear 
objections and support regarding the proposed renovations of and 
improvements to school facilities throughout the School Corporation, 
including the construction of a maintenance facility, paving, HVAC, site, 
athletic, and roofing improvements, and the purchase of equipment and 
technology.  The meeting will also be available to street live from 
YouTube.  You are invited to attend and participate in the public hearing. 
 
Dated September 11, 2025. 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​

/s/Secretary, Board of School Trustees 
Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation 

 


